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Special Order
No. 2004 -

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO SPECIAL ORDER NO. 2004 — 350
DATED MAY 17, 2004 RE: ORIENTATION AND
PLANNING WORKSHOP TO STRENGTHEN DENR
SUPPORT/ADVOCACY FOR LAND ADMINISTRATION
AND MANAGEMENT REFORM

In the interest of the service and due to the non - availability of the proposed venue in
Davao on July 9, the scheduled Orientation and Planning Workshop to Strengthen DENR
Support/ Advocacy for Land Administration and Management Reform for Regions 9 to
13 as per Special Order No. 2004 — 297 is hereby moved from July 8 — 9, 2004 to July 7-
8, 2004

All other provisions of DENR Special Order No. 2004 — 268 shall remain the same. This
is also to clarify that all DENR Regional Technical Directorsf Regional Division Chiefs,
Land Management Officers from the Regional Office, PENR Officers and CENR
Officers are authorized to attend the workshop.

This Order takes effect only on the dates specified herein.

ELISEA G. Y4
Secreta

~

x LM<

Let’s Go Green





